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this is not a permanent solution and is unsafe and unfair to the people of our neighborhood. We are
already having trouble using the streets near our houses as pedestrians and petty theft is high. This
week We had my husbands bike and burley stolen out of our garage And we found it later that day
at a homeless camp on Powell near the dmv. Basically it would reduce owner rights and worsen the
unsafe unsanitary situations that we are already encountering. I think there needs to be larger more
permanent camps that are not near residential areas or vacant or buildings that can be consolidated to
become vacant by the city of Portland.
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